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Dear Parents/Guardians thank you for taking the time to read the following information for February/March
School closures
School will be closed on Friday 8th March as it is being used as a polling station for the upcoming referendum and on Monday 18th March for St Patrick’s Day.

Daffodil Day

Our annual Daffodil Day fundraising event takes place on Fri 22nd March at the school gate. More details to follow.

Board of Management Agreed Report

The Agreed Report from the recent Board of Management meeting held on 8/2/’24 can be found on our website milltownpassns.com
CPD

Staff will attend the 2024 Symposium on Special Education this weekend.
Confirmation

Congratulations to all the children who celebrated their Confirmation on 6th February in Mullingar Cathedral.
Peace Proms

Congratulations to all who took part in the recent Peace Proms in the RDS. A wonderful day was had by all!

Grandparents Day

We had a wonderful celebration of Grandparents Day recently. It was great to see such a lovely turn out. Thank you to all who attended. Please see blog page at milltownpassns.com for photos.

Ash Wednesday

Thank you to Fr Coleman for distributing ashes in the school on Ash Wednesday.
Chess Tournament
We wish Mr Foy and the school chess team the very best of luck as they take part in Féile Ficheall ( Chess Tournament) on 29th February in Ballinamere N.S.
Spelling Bee

Molly Bracken has been selected to represent the school on 27th February in Gaelscoil an Choillín in the Westmeath Spelling Bee County Final.

FAI Soccer 5’s

The school will be entering the FAI Soccer 5’s tournament on 5th March in Mullingar Athletic. A selection of children from 4th,5th and 6th will represent the school on the day. Best of luck to all!
Birthday Invitations

We would ask parents to kindly refrain from distributing birthday invitations during school hours.
School Photos

The school photos proofs have been sent home. Online orders or orders through the school to be completed by 29th February please.
Attendance Challenge

Well done to all who are taking part in the 30 Day Attendance Challenge which finishes on 22nd March!
Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara

Principal
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